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Dear Chair and members of House Committee on Natural Resources.

I offer my wholehearted support for HB2834 !

As traffic on our roads increases, wildlife, people and vehicles are increasing in life
threatening conflict for all involved.

Please advance this bill in the strongest possible form.

Thanks for your consideration and hard work.

John Schubert
Oregon Native since 1955

mailto:johnhschubert@mac.com
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

